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09:30 Meeting opened with Antitrust Admonition by Frank Owens.

ROS meeting report:

· Walter gave update on NPRR043
The question was asked to Chad Thompson if the NDCRC tool could be changed to where TOs and the appropriate QSE would review all tests in this system.  Chad will check into it.

The August meeting notes were reviewed.

NOGRR 049 Alignment with NERC Reliability Standard PRC-001-1, System Protection Coordination – Recommended approval as revised by OWG.  This will come back to OWG next month with the IA.
NOGRR 044 Clarification of a PSS In-Service – Tabled for another month to give time for Jack to get input from PSS vendors.  OWG did make changes to the 2nd paragraph to help clarify what a PSS status change means. 
NOGRR 048 Synchronization with OGRR240, CREZ Facility Protection and Control Requirements – The language was reviewed with the IA.  Recommended approval; will request that ROS grant urgency at their October meeting.

Operations Report – Naga reviewed the August Operations Report.  
Operations Task Force Report – No report.
Black Start Task Force Report – Frank reported that there is a meeting scheduled next week 9/29/10.  Cranking paths will be discussed and black start template.  Jack mentioned that CIP-002-4 should be looked at closely to see how entities could be affected.   
Compliance Report – Frank asked Andy when the TOP certifications would be final.  Andy sent e-mail stating that the original 13 will be completed by mid-November, with several others that will start the process after the 13 are complete. 
Other discussion – An e-mail to the SSRG group was sent after hours about a person shooting at field personnel with a weapon and was being considered suspected sabotage.  Ross Owen thought that this should have warranted an SSRG conference call.  ERCOT stated that there was not enough information to make a call and that a 1 MW LaaR would not impact the BES.  Less than an hour later an updated e-mail was sent stating that it was not sabotage and then a final update with the story was sent on the following Monday.  ERCOT also stated that each entity can have up to 3 people on the SSRG and their real-time desk can be added as one of the 3.
Future Items to discuss:

· 2011 Meeting dates
· 2011 Leadership

· Draft NPRR – Use of “Facility”

· ROS Assignment – Follow up to  NOGRR043

· ROS Assignment – Comparison of RT vs. Planning Data (shared assignment with other ROS Working Groups)

· TRIP MD-08 Reactive and Voltage Requirement Applicable to Wind Generators

Next meeting – October 20, 2010
12:00 meeting adjourned.
